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CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

8 December 2014 at 3:00 PM 

40 SCHOOL STREET 

 

In attendance: 

  

Members:  Ed Chamberlain, Jim Kennedy 

Staff:  Vicki Smith 

Others:  Larry Litten 

 

 

Larry Litten pointed out the Norway maples proposed for removal from the Town Mink Brook 

North lands.  The trees were marked and are mostly small diameter stems. 

 

The Commission members present felt they understood the extent of the invasive removal work 

and had no further questions so the site visit was adjourned. 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting adjourned at 3:15 PM.      

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Vicki Smith 


